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It’s that time of year (again!) 

At this time of year anyone in business that has budget responsibilities 

would traditionally think about the money they have left to spend by June 

30 or vice-versa.  As a business unit of Strategic Services Australia it is no 

surprise that Regional Procurement is subject to similar expectations.  Our 

focus is on the total expenditure our client Councils will make on our 

contracts up to 30 June each financial year. 

 

The two main reasons for this are 1/ the 30% management fee rebate paid to each client Council is 

calculated on the total $ spend made by the respective Councils over the financial year and 2/ the ongoing 

viability of Regional Procurement depends on the total $ spend made by our valued client Councils on our 

contracts as the management fee revenues generated from this spend directly funds the underwriting of 

our annual operational costs. 

  

Given that some procurement aggregators are giving consideration to reducing the management fee 

rebate % that is to be paid to Councils (or may already have done so) it is with great pride that Regional 

Procurement can confirm we are retaining the current level of rebate at 30% for all eligible contracts. 

  

 



 

The total rebate amount paid to our client Councils last financial year was $314,000.00.  This year we 

expect to rebate $346,000.00 which represents an increase of almost 10%!  The service and value offered 

by our Industry Partners to our client Councils is greatly appreciated and as the manager of this business 

unit I wish to thank all of you for this support. 

  

Regional Procurement is here for the ‘long haul’ and it is our intention to continue offering innovative 

contract solutions to Local Government for many years to come.  Whilst we may not be the biggest player 

in the Local Government game we are committed to offering the best service possible to our valued 

Industry Partners. 

  

Registration of Regional Procurement Puzzle Logo as a Trade Mark 

  

 

 

We are pleased to advise that our puzzle logo Trade Mark application with IP Australia is now at the 

‘Acceptance’ stage.  The Trade Mark registration process is very intensive and can last up to 7.5 

months!  We will keep you posted of any further progress. 

  

What lies ahead in the 2017-2018? 

Regional Procurement is continually looking for additional opportunities to work with our Industry Partners 

to achieve economy of scale benefits to Councils.  These opportunities include but are not limited to 

regional or one-off tendering solutions, probity auditing & advice and the unique Reverse Auction process 

used to secure competitive retail energy rates for Councils.  Please contact any team member of Regional 

Procurement should you wish to discuss any of the aforementioned opportunities or something different. 

  

As always, my team and I are here to meet, and hopefully exceed, your expectations. 

 

Peter Salafia 

Manager 

Regional Procurement Initiative 

Phone: (02) 4978 4044    I    Email: peters@regpro.com.au    
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Our annual customer service surveys will be hitting your inbox this month! 

All feed back will be greatly appreciated. The more feed back we receive the better we can tailor 

our service to both Councils and Suppliers. 

So don't be shy, tell us what you think! 

We want to know how we can do business better with you! 

 

If you have any questions regarding our annual survey, please do not hesitate to contact us on (02) 

4978 4010.  

 

 

Just a friendly reminder to all our Industry Partners submitting for tenders, please remember to 

contact your nominated referees prior to this, as it is common for suppliers to include referees 

within their submission that may be on annual/long service leave or they no longer work for the 

company. 

 

If all referees are contacted prior to submission, this will eliminate the possibility of delaying the 

tender process as reference checks will be completed as planned.  

 

Thank you!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

There has been a recent update to our Regional Procurement website that we think you should 

know about! 

 

Located under the "For Councils" tab at the top of our homepage, there is a new Level 2 Industry 

Partners page listing all current Level 2 Industry Partners, with a brief summary of their services, 

along with a link to their website attached to each logo. See an snapshot of the page below.  

 

 

 

This page can be viewed by both councils and suppliers, head to our 

websiteregionalprocurement.com.au to check it out for yourself! 

 

If you have any questions or would like to let us know what you think of our new page, please 

contact Jasmine on (02) 4978 4010 or jasminec@regpro.com.au 
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Interested in what's currently out in the market? 

  

Visit our Tenderlink Portal to view all advertised 
tenders. 
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